
 

Outlook

Re: Your Ticket for the Lift Jesus Higher Event – A Special Gift from CPIC

From
Date Tue 4/1/2025
To CPIC - Treasurer <cpic.treasurer@tcdsb.org>
Cc CPIC Chair <cpic.chair@tcdsb.org>; 

Hello,

I wanted to extend my heartfelt thanks after attending the event.
I was able to connect with various vendors, fellow parishioners from a few parishes,
some speakers and Trustee Tanuan.

Thank you for the complimentary ticket and the opportunity to celebrate the
Adoration, the Mass and the most holy Eucharist.

Kind regards,

TCDSB Parent

 

       

TCDSB Parent




